
BCCC STAFF ASSOCIATION MEETING 
 

Wednesday, December 1, 2010 
 

2:00 p.m. 
 

Minutes 
 

The Staff Association met on Wednesday, December 1, 2010 in Building #1, Room 105. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. by President Jo Linda Cooper who welcomed 
everyone to the meeting. The minutes of the November 3, 2010 meeting were e-mailed to the 
members. Almeta Woolard moved to accept the November 3rd minutes and Lucy Lawrence 
seconded the motion. 
 
There was some discussion as to giving the Staff Association Scholarship by the January 6, 2011 
notification date. Pauline Godley moved to go ahead and give the check for the scholarship. Gail 
Ambrose seconded. 
 
Brown McFadden gave the Treasurer’s Report. As of December 1, 2010, there was $1,204.59 in 
checking and $294.34 in savings. Brown announced that there were now 31 paid members in the 
Association. 
 
Progress Reports 
 

 Jo Linda announced the bell ringing list for the Salvation Army was filled. She also 
updated the Association on the last Administrative Council meeting. 

 
 Sandy McFadden reported that people are starting to collect canned foods for the Zion 

Shelter—our service project this year. Sandy also reported that the Cosmetology 
Department will give a free service for four canned items donated. 

 
 The Sweet Retreat raffle is now underway. The Association is raffling $2 tickets for a 

two-night getaway at a resort in Manteo, N.C. in February. 
 

 The Staff Association will hold its Christmas social on December 15, 2010. Chicken and 
barbeque will be purchased from Boss Hog’s Restaurant. Members will furnish side 
dishes. 

 
 The deadline for taking pictures for the faculty/staff directory was extended to the end of 

the semester. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Other Items of Discussion 
 

 Margie Cobb suggested we do $5 gift cards in lieu of the poinsettias this year. This was 
discussed by the group and it was decided we would continue with the poinsettias this 
year and perhaps do something different next year. 

 
 Sandy McFadden suggested the Association buy a gift for Phillip Price for the occasion 

of earning his Doctorate Degree. After discussion, it was decided that we would not use 
Staff Association funds to do this. 

 
The next meeting will be held on March 2, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Pauline Godley 
 
Pauline Godley, Secretary 
 
 


